
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Canada 150 C3 Crew Visit Sandbanks Park 

 

Photography by John A. Brebner, 2017 

 

On June 2nd, the crew of the Canada C3 ship visited Sandbanks Park during 
their stay in Picton. 

Park Superintendant Robin Reilly and children's programmer Carlin 
Thompson took the group on an exploratory walk at Dunes Beach. 

Hard to believe, but some had never seen poison ivy before! 
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© 2017 Friends of Sandbanks Park. Any commercial re-use of these images without our permission is prohibited by law. 

Click on any image for a larger version. Please respect our image copyright! 
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